
Alpha Gamma Delta Announces 2020-22 Leadership 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

[INDIANAPOLIS, July 1, 2020]— Alpha Gamma Delta International Fraternity’s 2020–22 International Council was installed 
virtually via Zoom on July 1, 2020. Installation normally occurs at Alpha Gamma Delta’s International Convention which was 
canceled due to COVID-19. The elections process began in November 2019 and concluded in April 2020.  

The Fraternity is pleased to announce our International Council for the 2020–22 biennium:  

•International President Lee Woodham Langub, Gamma Alpha–University of Georgia 

•International Vice President Michele Schallip, Alpha Upsilon–Central Michigan University 

•International Vice President Stephanie Simpson, Gamma Zeta–University of Memphis 

•International Vice President Andrea Pendleton, Gamma Iota–Mercer University 

•International Vice President Karen Donaldson Metzger, Gamma Phi–Georgia Institute of Technology 

•International Vice President Alicia Adams, Gamma Beta–Florida State University 

•International Vice President Catherine Matthews, Theta Eta–University of Tennessee at Martin 

In her second term as International President, Langub will continue to focus on providing the best sorority experience possible 
for Alpha Gamma Delta members. “The need to focus on Black Lives Matter and COVID simultaneously while also ensuring our 
sisterhood remains strong is both a challenge and an opportunity,” she said. “Sisterhood is so very vital, and I am excited to see 
how Alpha Gamma Deltas will keep thoughtfully responding in a way that is loving, leading, lasting.”  

Alpha Gamma Delta is thankful for the dedication and service of alumnae who volunteer to serve in such a great capacity. 
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